Landon State Office Building
900 S.W. Jackson, Room 504
Topeka, KS 66612
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Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA, Director Division of the Budget Sam Brownback, Governor

February 18, 2013

The Honorable Lance Kinzer, Chairperson
House Committee on Judiciary
Statehouse, Room 165-W
Topeka, Kansas 66612
Dear Representative Kinzer:
SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for HB 2259 by House Committee on Judiciary

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2259 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

HB 2259 would make a technical amendment to the service of process for divorce
proceedings.

The Office of Judicial Administration states that HB 2259 is merely a technical
amendment, and the passage of this bill would have no fiscal effect.

Sincerely,

Lo

Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA
Director of the Budget

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary
Willie Prescott, Attorney General’s Office



